
2017/01/29 – Sasquatch Provincial Park, Harrison. Big Figure
Standing Between Two Tr ees. Four researchers saw what appears
to have been a sasquatch on a slope at the entrance to Sasquatch
Provincial Park on January 29, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. The oddity was
about 100 feet away and was seen to be swaying from side to side.
It was close enough to observe that it did not appear to have a neck
and its head was set on its shoulders. Something was said to it and
it moved its left arm to chest height. It then backed away and dis-
appeared into the forest. An attempt was made to get to the spot by
a fifth researcher who arrived later, but he was unable to do so.

The group made whooping sounds and got two high-pitched
whoops back to the right and west of where the figure had been. A
few minutes later the fifth researcher made a loud roaring sound and
there was a reply to the northeast. It was very different from the first
two vocalizations and was very loud even though distant. More
vocalizations were made, but there were no further responses.

The group moved on to another location, but then returned.
Thermal images were taken of the slope where the figure had been
seen and a figure was seen that appeared to have a pointed head.
When someone moved toward the slope, the figure ran up the hill
from right to left: it was agreed that it was a sasquatch. It then went
behind trees and disappeared. Not long after another  thermal image
was seen of something low to the ground, again  a pointed head was
observed.  Some video of the first thermal images was taken, but a
battery failure occurred. Full video of the second images was cap-
tured. The group left the area about 9:30 p.m.

Thomas Steenburg went to the sight with some of the group on
February 1, 2017 and they got to the spot where the figure was seen.
Rough footprints about 15 inches long were found of a left and right
foot, and casts were made. A heel to heel measurement of the two
prints was 6 feet, 7 inches.


